
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, September 29, 2019 

Worship Leader – Scott McCall 

god gathers his people… 

Soldiers of Christ, Arise 

Salvation Belongs to Our God 

Victory in Jesus 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise...  

Mighty to Save 

god invites us to his table...  

Worthy Is the Lamb 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Bob Spies 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Bob Spies 

Psalm 95 

god speaks through his word... 

Don’t Underestimate the Power of God! 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Humble Yourself 

god sends us to love and serve… 

There’s a Stirring 

Elder’s Benediction                      

David Anderson 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Ben Moore – Cook Children’s, Betty 

Underwood – Medical City ICU 

Members 

Sandy Allen, Nita Benge, Von Burba, 

Charlie Carmichael, Jane Cramer, Nevin 

Foster, Glenda Fry, Tim Hunt, Ray Jones, 

Betsy Kennedy, Diane Lindsey, Jack  

Little, Diane MacArthur, Debbie Martin, 

Cliff & Barbara Moody, Gary Moody, 

Louise Moore, Mary Beth Moore,     

Howard & Nellie Parker, Linda Parr, 

Loyd Randolph, Richard Stephens, Jesse 

Webb, Patti Woolard, Eve Woolverton 

Relatives/Friends 

Brenda Anderson, Wilson Bledsoe, 

Phyllis Bruner, Brad Castleberry, Tonya 

Clapp, Kathy Coats, Joe Commander, 

Loyd Cudd, Dickie Dixon, Val Hale, 

Lance Hogan, Ellen Kirk, Margaret Ann 

Lindquist, Jim Little, Sandra Little, Jack 

& Lynn Merritt, Kutter Moore, Kerri 

Nielson, Amos & Valentine Palma, Dawn 

Phillips, Teal Pinkston, Jack Rosenquist, 

John Rosenquist, Rudy Rountree, Toni 

Royse, Rachel Sawyer, Andrea Goff 

Watts, John Westerman, Luke Witt, Ilona 

& Larry Zoppi 

Note: To submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab. To join the email   

prayer chain, send your email address 

to ellavonne@gmail.com. 

Sympathy 

To Barbara Melton at the death of 

her husband, Jim Melton.  

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Welcome New Members 

Pat and Kay Vern live at 1627 S. 

Chisholm Tr., Granbury, 76048. Their 

phone numbers are 979-479-2410 (Pat)   

and 817-219-1085 (Kay).  

Announcements  

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, 

September 30, 10:00am to 2:00pm in Room 

8 at the church building. For more info, 

contact Betty Curbo (817-573-7535) or  

Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724). 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Grumps Burger, 

Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink for $5. 

Chicken nuggets are also available for $1. 

First Sunday Welcome Lunch – The 

Elders and the Path-Finders, Climbers, and 

Faith-Builders classes invite guests and new 

members who have placed membership 

since October 2018 to be their guests for 

lunch in the Dining Hall of the Fellowship 

Center on Sunday, October 6, right after the 

10:15 worship service. 

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

October 8 – Meet at the church building at 

8:15am, travel to Foster’s Home and work 

for the houseparents cooking, etc. Bring a 

sack lunch. The van will return around 

2:30pm. If you plan to go help this month, 

call Barbara Tennison (254-744-4919) or 

Ruthie Hudson (817-326-3189). 

Everyone is invited! On your  way to 

the Granbury Pirate home football games 

this season, stop by the GCOC parking lot 

from 4:00-6:30pm for a hamburger or 

hotdog at our tailgate party, hosted by the 

GCOC Youth Group.  

Children’s Ministry 
Christmas Musical Meeting – If your 

child is in grades K-5 and would like to 

participate in this year’s Christmas musical 

program, there will be a brief parent     

meeting in the Parlor today at 9:50 (right 

between class and service). We will discuss 

the rehearsal schedule and hand out scripts 

and CDs. 

Connections Group 
Fifth Sunday Group will meet today 

at 6:00pm at the home of Yvonne 

Rosenquist. Everyone is invited to attend. 

Bring finger foods and come to meet, greet 

and fellowship! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our  

5
th

 Sunday Singing     

& Prayer Service  

TODAY!            

5:00pm  

 in the Worship Center 

Ray Vander Laan is coming back to Texas! 

 November 1-3 at Belton Church of Chr ist. 

Tickets are $15 at www.eventbrite.com/e/ray-

vander-laan-tickets-63091464268. Contact Mike 

Blevins at mike@blevinstx.net for more info. 

 November 8-10 at Saturn Road Church of 

Christ. Tickets are $20 at www.saturnroad.org. 

Contact John Duty at johnduty@granburycoc.net 

for more info. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ray-vander-laan-tickets-63091464268
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ray-vander-laan-tickets-63091464268


 

 

 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, September 22, 2019 

Sunday Bible Class 285 

10:15am Assembly 583 

Sunday pm Assembly 37 

Youth 10 

Life Groups 17 

Sunday pm Total 64 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 
Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

Armor of God 

...put on the full armor of God, so that when the day of evil comes, you may be 

able to stand your ground… Ephesians 6:13 

Several years ago, the newly formed Hood County SWAT team conducted their 

training in our church building. First, they gathered in the Teen Center to discuss  

various strategies in dealing with dangerous situations. Then they cordoned off a 

large section of the building and practiced the techniques they had learned in the 

maze of hallways and classrooms. It was obvious to us who work here that they take 

their responsibility to protect and serve very seriously. SWAT teams understand the 

importance of being prepared for all kinds of hazardous scenarios. 

When actually confronting a barricaded subject or riot mob, however, these    

officers also know that training is not enough. They would never enter a threatening 

situation without their protective gear – under-armor, ballistic helmet, vest and shield, 

tactical gloves and boots, and assault rifle. They realize that one stray bullet  or mis-

calculation can mean severe injury or death. 

It is the same for Christians engaged in spiritual warfare. We can sit in Bible  

classes or small groups every week and discuss different strategies for dealing with 

the various temptations and dangers of the world. But training is not enough. We 

should never set foot in the war zone of life without the full armor of God in place. 

The belt of truth, breastplate of righteousness, footwear of the gospel of peace, shield 

of faith, helmet of salvation, and sword of the Spirit will protect us from the spiritual 

forces of evil that surround us every day. 

So before you begin the battle today, be sure to put on your protective gear. It just 

might save your life. 

Jan Knox 

Food Pantry Totals 
271 served last week 

9,281 served so far in 2019 

 

...I urge you to live a life worthy of the calling 

you have received. 

Ephesians 4:1 

 


